
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hard Work Pays Off 

 

What a week! When you receive this email, the school choir will be warming up their vocal 

cords for the Last Choir Singing competition tonight and we wish them the best of luck. On 

Monday the dance team competed in their first dance competition, and they were all 

amazing. Our target was to go and be the best they could be. All of them pushed themselves 

well beyond our initial expectations and I was unbelievably proud of them all - I definitely 

couldn't do what they did! They really embodied our values of resilience and honesty during 

their practices and the excitement and joy after the performance and result was brilliant. All 

the hard work definitely paid off in the end. Well done to everyone involved in all the arts 

performances and hopefully they are the first of many. Have a great weekend.  

 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     22nd March 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   PERSEVERANCE 
“And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap,  

if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 
 

 

Volunteers Needed 
 

Our Easter Service is on Wednesday 

27th March at 9.00am and will be led by 

years 1 and 2.  As with every time we 

go to church, we need volunteers to 

help us walk all the children back to 

school, if you are able to help please 

can you let Mrs Rimmer know so we 

can ensure we have enough 

volunteers.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 Book Fair                                        
Thank you to everyone that attended 

and bough a book from the Fair it has 

been a great success. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Easter Holidays 
 

School will close at 2.00pm next Thursday 28th 

March for the Easter break.  Please note there 

will be no afterschool club on that day. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 15th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Dinners 

 

Please ensure that you pay for your child’s 

school dinners in advance on school spider. 

If you notify us that your child will be absent 

then the money will be refunded back to your 

school spider account. 

 

Next week is Week 1 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

             School Swimming School 

  

Swimming lessons will take place on 

Friday afternoons. There is a National 

Curriculum requirement that all 

children can swim 25m before they 

leave primary school.  

 

For swimming the children need: • 

Towel • Swimming cap • Swimming 

costume/trunks  

 

Year 4: Summer Term  
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Breakfast & Afterschool Club 
 

Booking for next term is now live on school 
spider please make sure that you book your 
child on.  Club bookings and cancellations 

can be made up until 15 minutes before the 
start of a club. 

Break The Rules Day 

Thursday 28th March 

 

You can now  

pay for Break  

the Rules day  

on School  

Spider or send  

your child in  

with £2 on the  

day. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 25th March 

 
 

Mon Y4/5/6 Book Club Lunchtime   Ms McCormack 

Mon Y3/4  Chess  3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood 

Mon Y5/6  Forestry 3.15 – 4.15pm  Mrs Zaim 

Tues  Y3  Chester Trip 

Wed   Easter Service at St Michael’s Church 

Wed Y1/2  Cookery  3.15 – 4.15pm  Mrs Gordon 

Wed Y3/4  Athletics 3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Singleton 

Thurs    Break The Rules Day 

Thurs   Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs   School Closes at 2.00pm 

 

 

 

 

Palm Sunday Service at Bickerstaffe 

 

On Sunday 24th March there will be a 

united service for both St Michael’s and 

Holy Trinity to celebrate Palm Sunday at 

Holy Trinity, Bickerstaffe at 11.00am. If you’d 

like to walk behind the donkeys then please 

meet at Hall Farm on Hall Lane at 10.45am. 

There will be no 9.30am service at St 

Michael’s. 
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Year 1 Singing Performance 

 

Friday 19th April 2.45pm 

 

Year 1 will be doing a short performance 

the first Friday back after the Easter Break 

to perform the songs they have been 

practising in music.  Please come along 

to watch. 

 
 

         PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 

         Thursday 28th March 

 

On the last day of term the PTFA have 

very kindly supplied eggs for an Easter 

Egg Hunt.  The hunt will be led by the 

year 6 children and will take place 

during the morning around the School 

Forest.  



 

 

Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 
          

 

             Elsie Y4 

 

      Chloe Y4             Franny Y5 

     

  

      

 

       

Year 1: 19th April 
Year 2: 26th April 
Year 3: 3rd May 
Year 4: 10th May 
Year 5:17th May 
Year 6: 7th June 
EYFS: 21st June 
Year 1 & 2: 28th June 
Year 3 & 4: 5th July 
Year 5 & EYFS: 12th July 
Years 6 Leavers Service: 19th July 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Cardiff 

 
 


